
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CEPD ANNOUNCES CONTINUED WEEKEND 

BEACH PARKING LOT ATTENDANTS 
 

Captiva Erosion Prevention District (CEPD) will have continued 

weekend beach parking lot attendants at the Alison Hagerup Beach 

every Saturday and Sunday from 7:00 AM to 8:30 PM during this busy 

Summer season.  This decision was made by the CEPD Board of 

Commissioners at their July 13th, 2020 regular board meeting. 

 

Beginning Saturday, 7.18.2020 through Sunday, 8.2.2020, beach 

attendants will monitor and manage Alison Hagerup Beach parking 

lot of 40 parking spaces for cars, golf carts and motorcycles on a first 

come, first serve parking basis.  The safe and orderly parking lot 

services for Captiva, provide prudent diligence for everyone. 

 

Parking fees are paid through meters with cash and credit card; and 

parking tickets are not allowed to be transferable at any time.  

Overnight parking is not granted in this parking lot.  RVs, campers, 

boats or trailers are not authorized to park in this parking lot.  Parking 

fees are $25.00 for two hours and $40.00 for the day.   

 

 

 

 

 

    

   July 17th, 2020 

   # 0 0 1 7 - 2 0  
 

 

BEACH BRIEF  

 

  BOB WALTER 
  VICE CHAIRMAN 

  HARRY KAISER 
  SECRETARY 

  RICHARD PYLE 
  TREASURER 

  MICHAEL MULLINS 
  CHAIRMAN 

RENE MIVILLE 
COMMISSIONER 

FURNITURE MUST BE REMOVED FROM BEACHES 
 
Kindly pick up your trash and furniture from the beach; and never leave anything on the beach 

overnight.  CEPD monitors the beaches of Captiva and will begin citing various belongings.  Any 

personal effects seen on the beaches of Captiva that were left overnight, will be tagged with a 

warning for the owner to collect within 24 hours. 

 

 
 



 

               
 

 

 

 

                 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Keep in mind of the sea turtles; and maintain space between the turtle nests and surf. Avoid 

using flashlights or flash photography on the beach at night; and fill in holes in the sand.  Fires, 

fireworks, BBQ’s and alcohol are prohibited on the beach; and pets must be leashed.  

 

Please remember to be respectful of others with social distancing at the beach areas.   
 

 

CEPD CONTACT 
 
For further information regarding the CEPD Board Meetings, please visit the CEPD website at 

www.mycepd.com or call the CEPD office, 239.472.2472.   As well, if you would like to receive 

newsletters and beach briefs from CEPD, please sign up at www.mycepd.com. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Please Note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or 

Examples of abandoned furniture and belongings. 

Please Note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most 

written communications to or from CEPD Employees and 

officials regarding CEPD business are public records available 

to the public and media upon request. Your email 

communication may be subject to public disclosure. Under 

Florida law, email addresses are public records. If you do not 

want your email address released in response to a public 

records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. 

Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing. 

 

http://www.mycepd.com/
http://www.mycepd.com/

